

Jarrow Cross Church of England Primary School

Borough Road, Jarrow, Tyne and Wear NE32 5UW

Tel: (0191) 4898354

Head Teacher: Mrs S. McBeth

Email:info@jarrowcross-pri.s-tyneside.sch.uk

Website: www.jarrowcross.co.uk

Friday 20<sup>th</sup> December 2024

Dear Parents/ Carers,

As my last Christmas at Jarrow Cross draws to a close I would just like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your kind wishes and ongoing support for our school. The Carol Service this morning was quite emotional and I am sure that is just the beginning of many tears from me!

I would especially like to thank you for all of your donations to our food bank. This has enabled us to support even more families than usual this Christmas time and ensures that our Food Bank will be well stocked throughout January.

I would like to also thank the Friends of Jarrow Cross for all of their hard work in raising vital funds for our school. A big thank you to them for the food parcels they have also provided and then organised to support our families.

Finally, can I just remind you that if Santa brings any new scooters or prams to your house this year that we would love to have any old ones for our playground!

Have a lovely Christmas and I wish everyone the very best of luck for the New Year. I look forward to seeing you all on the return to school on Tuesday  $7^{th}$  January.

Take care,

Mrs McBeth















